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Contra Costa Community College District 
Announces Permanent Chancellor Search Moves 
Forward with One Finalist 
 

MARTINEZ, California – The Contra Costa Community College District (District) 
Governing Board has decided to move forward with only one finalist, Dr. Bryan Reece, 
for the next permanent Chancellor opportunity. The other finalist, Dr. Raúl Rodríguez, 
withdrew from the process after accepting an offer to extend his contract as Hartnell 
College’s interim President/Superintendent last night. The Governing Board agreed to 
complete the search process out of respect for all the hard work done over the past 
several months by the selection committee and community. 
 
Public forums for Dr. Reece will be conducted via Zoom and recorded at each college 
and the District Office on Thursday, September 17, 2020, beginning at 12:30 p.m. The 
public forums will last approximately 45 minutes each, and are open to the community, 
students, faculty and staff. A detailed public forum schedule, links to the public forums, 
and information on how to submit a question to be asked will be available on the District 
website at www.4cd.edu. 
 
For those who are unable to join the September 17 public forums, links to all 4 recorded 
Zoom sessions will be made available on the District website. A comment box has also 
been created to submit your input that will be shared with the Governing Board for their 
consideration. 
 

http://www.4cd.edu/
mailto:tleong@4cd.edu
http://www.4cd.edu/


Following the public forums, the Governing Board will conduct a final interview with Dr. 
Reece in closed session on Tuesday, September 22, 2020, and is expected to 
announce a decision soon thereafter. If the Governing Board decides to offer the 
permanent chancellor opportunity to Dr. Reece, contract negotiations will begin. At their 
regularly scheduled public meeting on Wednesday, October 14, 2020, the Governing 
Board will vote on the final contract and employ the District’s next permanent 
chancellor.  
 

## 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (CCCCD) is one of the largest multi-
college community college districts in California. The CCCCD serves a population of 
1,019,640 people, and its boundaries encompass all but 48 of the 734-square-mile land 
area of Contra Costa County. The District is home to Contra Costa College in San 
Pablo, Diablo Valley College in Pleasant Hill, Los Medanos College in Pittsburg, as well 
as educational centers in Brentwood and San Ramon. The District headquarters is 
located in downtown Martinez. 
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